
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 7:59:11 PM

First name: Rebecca

Last name: Taurog

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing requesting that the U.S. Forest Service leave its policy unchanged, so it can phase out

ANILCA cabins. These cabins were never meant to be permanent  in Wildernes areas, and to change this policy

would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.


